Re: Proposed Dandy Mart, East Shore Drive

November 12, 2022

C.J Randall

CJ,

After reviewing the current site plan for the proposed Dandy Mart, Lansing Fire Department has
no concerns with access to the property or to the building. If the Dandy Mart is approved, we
would like some input on where the (FDC) Fire Department connection and signage will be
located as well as where the Knox Box will be located.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

Scott Purcell

Lansing Fire Department



